_ENFIELD PUBLIC SCHOOLS
OFFICE OF THE SUPERINTENDENT OF SCHOOLS

May 2, 2014

Mrs. Suzanne Olechnicki, Town Clerk
Enfield Town Hall
820 Enfield Street
Enfield, CT 06082

Dear Mrs. Olechnicki:

The Enfield Board of Education has been invited to attend the Enfield High School
Ground Breaking Ceremony on Thursday, May 8, 2014 at 6:00 PM. The event will be
held at Enfield High School located at 1264 Enfield Street. We anticipate that quorum of

the Board may be in attendance at this event. This is not a Board meeting and no Board
action shall occur.

cc: BOE Members
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